
The Nailsworth Society 

Gardening Group 

 

On Monday 21st February, the Garden Group is holding its first face-to-face 
meeting for 2 years. 

As you know, meetings are being held at the Sawyer Hall, Christchurch, 
Newmarket Road, (opposite Prices Mill Surgery). 

For those of you who have not yet visited, the Sawyer Hall is a large, airy space 
with very good facilities. 

Parking is available either on Newmarket Road or in the SDC car park behind 
the Britannia pub. There is no parking at Prices Mill.  

We are very pleased to be having Philip Aubrey who will be talking about 
Labour Saving Gardening. He will have an array of labour saving tools & 
gadgets for sale & some plants too.  

Judith will be on hand to take membership fees for the coming year & 
refreshments will be available too.  

 

Best wishes, 

Kath Nielsen 
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